
For the latest updates your banking, 
visit bb.scotiabank.com and follow 
us on Instagram @scotiabarbados 

Early closure 
for your safety.
Due to the inclement weather, branches will 
close early on 24th July, 2020 as follows:

•  Warrens, Rockley & Broad Street                          2:00 p.m.

•  Haggatt Hall                                                           3:00 p.m.

Please stay home and stay safe. 


